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Tuesday 28 March (Central European Time) 

11h00 CET Opening remarks  

 Pablo Hevia-Koch, Head of the Renewable Integration and Secure Electricity Unit, 

IEA 

11h10 CET Launch of the tool on EV charging and grid integration 

 • Background of the tool 

o Why assessing the impact of EV charging on the power system? 

o How to mitigate EV charging impacts? 

• Presentation and demonstration of the tool 

o Simulation of the charging behaviour to generate a weekly EV 

charging demand profile 

o Assessing effects of managed charging 

o Determining CO2 emissions of EV charging 

by 

Jacques Warichet, WG coordinator, Power System Transformation analysts, 

Renewable Integration and Secure Electricity Unit, IEA and  

Andreas Bong, Analyst (intern), Renewable Integration and Secure Electricity Unit, 

IEA 

11h40 CET Q&A 

12h00 CET End of webinar 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Personal Data Protection Notice for the EV Charging and Grid Integration Tool launch webinar 

Please refer to the Data Protection Notice regarding Visitors to the IEA and IEA Event Participants available on the 
IEA’s website for further information regarding the IEA’s processing of your personal data for the EV Charging and 
Grid Integration Tool webinar taking place on 28 March 2023 (the “event”) and your rights in relation to your data.  

The IEA also wishes to inform you that the event will be recorded. The recording will be used for internal purposes 
only. The IEA is unable to edit the recording during the live webcast or after the event in order to obscure any 
participant’s image.  

The recordings may be potentially re-used for informational purposes for up to 5 years. Additionally, the recording 
will be available for public review for up to 10 years. All such material will then be archived at the IEA for an indefinite 
period of time. Only limited IEA staff have access to such archived recordings and photographs.  

As mentioned in the notice, we may also contact you about future events that might be of interest. If you do not 
wish to be contacted about future events please send an email to gef.emobility.wg4@iea.org.  

We may also share your personal information provided in the registration form with other GEF project participants 
in order to enable peer-to-peer knowledge sharing. Additionally, your personal information provided in the 
registration form can be used to prepare a list of participants that will be shared with other event participants. If you 
do not wish for your personal data to be used for the above purposes, please send an email to 
gef.emobility.wg4@iea.org.  
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